Beydler, Van

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 8:22 AM

To: DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff

Subject: Cover Crops after Newly Constructed Terraces

The Soil and Water Districts Commission at their October 11, 2017, meeting discussed ensuring that SWCDs are aware that providing cost-share on cover crops on newly constructed terraces is allowed. The Commission concurred that the ground disturbance associated with the construction of a terrace is not considered as seedbed preparation for seeding cover crops. Therefore, the Commission agreed that cost-share can be provided on cover crops that are applied to newly constructed terraces. The cover crops will help improve the soil structure and reduction of soil erosion after the newly constructed terraces.

Thanks.

Soil and Water Conservation Program

Promoting, Protecting and Enjoying our Natural Resources. Learn more at dnr.mo.gov.